
WANTED:
NEW BOARD MEMBERS

Following a review of its governance 
structures, the Levenshulme Inspire 
Partnership is recruiting new board 
members. 

We have several vacancies including:

Inspire Foundation 
(CIO)

3 vacancies for 
people with 
community 
development, 
finance or legal 
experience. We are 
particularly looking 
for people with past 
experience as 
charity trustees.

Inspire CIC

2 vacancies: one  
for someone who 
regularly uses the 
centre; one for 
someone with 
marketing / web / 
social media skills. 

Inspire Cafe

6 vacancies to 
form a brand new 
board to oversee 
the development 
of our vibrant 
community café 
including people 
with previous 
experience of 
running a café or 
similar and regular 
café users.

If you would like to find out more then do come along to our 
special drop-in sessions:

6.30-8pm Thursday 6th September
10-12 Saturday 8th September

Application forms are available from reception and short 
interviews will take place on Friday 28th September.


